
Return to Title IV (R2T4) 

 

It has come to our attention that you received a zero GPA by either withdrawing 

from or failing all of your courses. Due to this, federal regulations require the 

financial aid office to re-calculate your financial aid eligibility and possibly return 

a portion of the financial aid you received to the Department of Education. If our 

office was required to return a portion of your financial aid, you will be receiving 

an email soon detailing the amount that was returned and instructions on how to 

repay this debt to the institution. Please note that if you are enrolled, you may be 

dropped from your classes if any returned funds are not paid to the institution. 

Because of your zero GPA, you have also been disqualified from receiving 

additional financial aid funds until you file a student appeal form and it is 

approved. This form can be found on our website or picked up in the lobby of 

building 9. 

For more details on Klamath Community College’s Return to Title IV fund policy, 

please refer to your Financial Aid Award Booklet which is available on the KCC 

webpage on the “Maintaining Your Financial Aid” under the Financial Aid section 

of www.klamathcc.edu.  

If you have any questions, please contact our office at (541) 880-2352. 

 

Sincerely, 

Financial Aid 

 

http://www.klamathcc.edu/

